JDS Public School, Panpur

Ref No: JDSPS/NOTICE/JUN/003 Date: 09/06/2023

NOTICE

Dear Parents,

It’s a great pleasure for us to have the children backiin school
after the summer recess. But unfortunately the weather
seems to be not permissible enough. Given the tremendous
heat wave ensuing we would request you to send your
children keeping in mind their health and well-being. Here at
school though we assure to be vigilant towards them and
every care would be taken to keep them comfortable. Pre-
primary section children if uncomfortable with the full pant,
can be sent in casuals till better weather conditions. We here
at JDS Public School are always at help to cater to options for
children benefit.

Hope to see the school buzzing with the sweet chatter of our
dear students on Monday 12th of June.
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